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Public Service Announcement
 January 23, 2019

Office of Mayor Tommy Eschete

For More Information
 Contact: Sarah Arceneaux

985.446.7606 Office
 saraha@ci.thibodaux.la.us 

Correction: Refurbishment of 
Canal Boulevard Water Tower

Thibodaux - On January 28, work will begin to refurbish the Canal
Boulevard Water Tower located at St. Philip Street and between West
8th and 9th Streets. For the duration of the project, St. Philip Street will
be open to residential traffic only between Canal Boulevard and the rear
entrance to the fire station at West 8th Street. 
 
The project is expected to last approximately 120 days and will be a
complete refurbishment of the tower including sand blasting, painting
the outer shell of the tower, and cleaning the interior of the tower.
 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience.
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